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Town of Montville 
Public Works/Solid Waste Sub-Committee 

Special Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday, April 30, 2014 

5:30 p.m. – Room 102 – Montville Town Hall 
 

1. Call to Order 
Chairman Longton called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  Due to a lack of a quorum, a formal 
meeting was not held and no votes were taken. 

2. Pledge of Allegiance  

3. Roll Call  
Present was Councilor Longton.  Absent were Councilors Caron and Pollard. Also present were 
Councilor Public Works Director Don Bourdeau, Florence Turner, Cindy and Bill Mahn. 

4. Presentations — none. 

5. Alterations to the Agenda — none. 

6. Approval of the March 25, 2014 meeting minutes — not approved. 

7. Remarks from the Public Regarding Items on the Agenda  
Florence Turner, 204 Route 163, Transfer Station employee, reported, as an example of one who is 
abusing the current system, that she continues to witness an individual from a trailer park who has 
been bringing, on average, 26 to 28 bags of garbage weekly to the Transfer Station. 

8. Old Business 
a. Road Repair Schedule Update — no discussion. 

b. Maynard Road Update  
The Town Attorney is currently reviewing the Resolution regarding Maynard Road. 

c. Discussion regarding implementation of Transfer Station Household Garbage Fee change from 
an annual windshield sticker to a Punch Card System (Don Bourdeau) — no discussion. 

9. New Business 
a. Proposed changes to the current regulations at the Transfer Station (Don Bourdeau) 

Director Bourdeau distributed and reviewed his proposed changes to the Solid Waste 
Collection and Disposal Regulations and the Transfer Station Self-Haul Survey.  Due to this 
evening’s lack of a quorum and because any changes would need to occur within the next six 
(6) weeks in order to be implemented for the coming year, changes to the current system will 
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not occur until 2015.   The Survey, which will be conducted as visitors exit the facility, also 
includes question(s) that will aid in the re-designing of the Transfer Station. 

10. Remarks from the Public  
Cindy and Bill Mahn, 142, Park Avenue Extension, discussed the proposed changes of the system 
at the Transfer Station with Councilor Longton and Director Bourdeau.  Councilor Longton stated 
that, above all, a fair and efficient system is being sought.  A brief discussion regarding how the 
meetings are conducted ensued. 

11. Remarks from the Councilors — none. 

12. Adjournment 
Meeting Adjourned at 5:56 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Agnes Miyuki, Recording Secretary for the Town of Montville 

 


